
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

 
 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
 

 
Dear Parent and Carers,  

 
Bournda Environmental Education Centre will be conducting a Waste Audit with students from Year 4 as part of their 
learning about sustainability and the environment. Students will be involved in discussions about waste and will 
explore the waste collected at our school. They will be involved in a number of games and will conduct an audit of the 
bins in our school. Activities may involve handling/observing of small quantities of bin waste. They will be supplied 
with protective gloves and will use tongs when undertaking activities that involve rubbish. They will also be supervised 
by a teacher at all times during this process. Following the audit, students will discuss the concept of sustainability and 
what they can do help our environment and reduce waste in the future.  
 
The audit will be held at Merimbula Public School during school time on Wednesday 23 May and there will be no cost 
for the incursion.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Tahlia Stafford 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

Please return this note to your child’s teacher by Tuesday, 22 May, 2018. 
 
 
I give permission for my child __________________________of class ________ to participate in a Waste Audit 
conducted by Bournda Environmental Education Centre on Wednesday 23 May, 2018. I understand that my child will 
be involved in activities that may involve handling/observing small quantities of bin waste and that they will be 
supplied with protective gloves and tongs when doing so.  
 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________        Date: _________________________________ 
 


